
William G. Enloe Magnet High School 
Parent Phone Message 

Sunday, March 26, 2017 
Good Afternoon Parents, 

This is Dr. Chavis the Proud Principal of the William G. Enloe Magnet High School calling with your 

weekly updates: 

Round Table Discussion:  Please join us on March 28th @ 7 p.m. in the Media Center as the PTSA hosts a 

Community Round Table Discussion: Vision 2020 and Enloe.  Cindi Crabtree, Magnet Coordinator, and I 

will present at this event and will provide opportunities for parents, staff, students and other educational 

stakeholders to learn about the district's Strategic Plan and Vision 2020. Collaborative discussion will 

take place where participants will examine "The Why" of Enloe's academic culture and programming 

structure. Emphasis will be placed on connecting Vision 2020 to the collaborative feedback of Enloe's 

future. Please support this initiative as we need your input and feedback toward working to continuous 

improvement! 

AIDA:  Please come out and support our performing Arts students as they present the spring musical, 

AIDA on Wednesday – Saturday at 7 pm nightly! 

End of Third Quarter:  The end of the third quarter is Wednesday, March 29.  Please continue to monitor 

grades onto PowerSchool and reach out to teachers to ask questions regarding concerns and inquiries. 

Make Up Day:  As a reminder, Friday, March 31 is a make up day from the January 11 inclement 

weather.  This will be a regular school day and it is a make up B-Day.   

Campus Clean Up:  Calling all students, parents, teachers and community members – On Saturday, April 

1 from 8 am – 12 noon, we will have our spring Campus Clean Up Day.  We hope to see you there to 

support us in our beautification efforts of our very own campus. 

And finally, Congratulations to the following: 

 Mr. Robert Hunter and the Wind Ensemble for receiving a SUPERIOR rating at the Music 

Performance Adjudication last week; 

 Mr. Robert Hunter and the Symphonic Band for receiving a SUPERIOR rating at the Music 

Performance Adjudication last week; 

 Mr. Robert Hunter and the Concert Band for receiving an EXCELLENT rating at the Music 

Performance Adjudication last week! 

 Ms. Celia Rowland and Ms. Jenny Ayers and the Enloe Quiz Bowl Team for receiving third 

place at the Right Triangle Open Competition! 

 Mr. Robert Hunter (and others) and the Enloe Winter Guard for receiving 2nd place (of 9 

groups) in the recent competition! 

 Major Robertson and Sgt Williams and the Enloe Cadets who received several awards, 

including 1st place Overall Squad for the 2017 Hoke County Drill Competition! 

 Ms. Celia Rowland and the Enloe Math Team for receiving 1st Place Overall Team at the State 

Mathematics Contest held at Wake Tech! 

 Mr. Chad Ogren and Ms. Debbie Massengill and the Envirothon Club who took 2nd place 

(out of 25 teams) in the regional qualifying competition for the state Envirothon competition. 
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Continue to follow us on Twitter and Facebook using the handle @EnloeMagnetHS to receive more 

information on athletic events, performances and activities. 

Thank you for your attention to these announcements.  #WeAreEnloe 


